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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No 09 (T) of 2020 
 

Port of Southampton – River Itchen – Cobden Bridge   

Notice is hereby given that BALFOUR BEATTY will conduct a routine survey of the 
Cobden Bridge on 07, 08 and 09 April 2020 

The survey includes intrusive core sampling beneath the furthest East and West arches. 
Works are scheduled around the evening low water spring tides (1700-1830) 

Works are expected to take two hours each day – timings approximate 

Mariners are to remain clear of the outer spans 

Further information may be obtained from Southampton VTS  

  

 

 

                 

Vessel Traffic Services Centre 

Ocean Gate  

Atlantic Way 

Southampton   

Captain P J A Buckley 

Harbour Master 

 
25 February 2020 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing 

Organisations should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to 
the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
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